
 

 

 
COMMUNIQUE  

 

Fulbright Programs 2020-2021 
 

 

The Embassy of the United States of America is accepting applications from qualified 

Mauritian nationals for the 2020-2021 Fulbright Programs.   

 

2. Mode of Application 

 Application must be completed online at latest by 15 May 2019. 

 

3. Additional Information 

 

For additional information, candidates are invited to consult the following website:  

 mu.usembassy.gov/education-culture/ 
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